
ORDER OF WORSHIP 
 
PRELUDE          Rejoice                  Worship Team, Sarah Morris, Leader 
 
CALL TO WORSHIP  Psalm 30:1-5, 11-12                                        Ben Thompson, 
                                   Assistant Pastor 
 
SONGS  Rejoice! The Lord Is King 
  Blessed Be Your Name 
  Rejoice 
 
OFFERING & ANNOUNCEMENTS                                                          Mark Moser, Pastor 
 
ESL TESTIMONY                                                                                                          Libbie Groves 
 
TIME OF GREETING 
 
SONG  He Will Hold Me Fast 
 
PRAYER FOR THE CHURCH                                                                         Steve Ritter, Elder 
 
SERMON       The Irony of Peace                                         Steve Smallman, Jr. 
  Mark 4:35-41; Philippians 4:4-9 
 
RESPONSE It Is Well with My Soul 
 
BENEDICTION                                                                                                                  Mark Moser 
                 

  You keep in perfect peace those whose mind is stayed on you,  
because they trust in you.  

~ Isaiah 26:3  

New Life Presbyterian Church, 467 N. Easton Road, Glenside, PA 19038-4999 
Phone: 215-576-0892        www.newlifeglenside.com                       

 Office Hours: Tuesday—Friday, 9:00am-2:00pm 

STAFF CONTACTS 
Church Office - 215-576-0892 
Pastor - Mark Moser, ext. 104, mark.moser@newlifeglenside.com 
Assistant Pastor—Young Adult and Community Group Ministries - Ben Thompson, 
ext. 110, bthompson@newlifeglenside.com 
Director of Shepherding - Nicholas Black, ext. 103, nblacknewlifeglenside@gmail.com 
Director of Youth Ministries - Jason Peterson, ext. 108, nlgjpeterson@gmail.com 
Director of Children’s Ministry - Bea Galloway, ext. 106, nlgkidslife@gmail.com 
Jr. High Ministry Leader - Caitlyn Valla, nlgcvalla@gmail.com 
Sr. High Ministry Leader - Peter Kratz, nlgpkratz@gmail.com 
Outreach Coordinator - Alden Groves, ext. 199, agroves.nlg@gmail.com 
Deacon Coordinator - Peggy McManus, ext. 109, deaconcrd@newlifeglenside.com 
Church Administrator - Bob McInnes, ext. 101, robert.mcinnes@newlifeglenside.com 
Worship Service Manager - Sarah Morris, ext. 111, nlgworship1@gmail.com 
Facility Manager - Ed Spector, ext. 107, espector@newlifeglenside.com 
Office Contact - Jan Timlin, ext. 100, newlifereceptionist@gmail.com 

CONNECTIONS 

Food Cupboard Hours:  Mon.: 7–7:30pm for New Life families; Tues.: 6:00pm for the 
community; Thurs.: 1:00pm for seniors   

Diaconal Assistance:  The deacons are here to help with financial struggles and practical 
needs.  Contact the Deacon Coordinator at ext. 109 or 
deaconcrd@newlifeglenside.com 

Join our Facebook Page:  "New Life Church in Glenside Facebook Page" 
 http://facebook.com/newlifeglenside  

Meals Ministry:  If meals are needed due to illness, a new baby, etc., please contact May 
coordinator Sara Diehl at NewLifeMeals@gmail.com. 

New Life Nursery School:  215-576-0783, Janel Fackler, Director 
 NewLifeNurserySchool@gmail.com; www.facebook.com/NewLifeNurserySchool 

New Life’s Weekly E-News:  To receive our weekly e-news, email Dan Johnson at 
dan.johnson@newlifeglenside.com or sign up at http://eepurl.com/hbCAY 

New Life Thrift Stores:  www.newlifethriftinc.org 
 800 N. Easton Rd., Glenside, 215-886-8619, M-F: 9am-7pm; Sat.: 9am-6pm  
 67 Cheltenham Ave., Cheltenham, 215-635-0820, M-F: 9am-7pm; Sat.: 9am-6pm 
 The Boutique, 758 N. Easton Rd., Glenside, 215-886-1099, M-Sat.: 10am-6pm 

Prayer Chain:  If you have a prayer request or would like to join the prayer chain to pray for 
others, contact Linda Woods. 

Perpetual Food Drive:  Current needs: salad dressings, canned fruit, jelly and jam, 
baking items, household items.  Please do not donate perishable foods.  Place your 
donation in the Food Cupboard cabinet by the Weldon Room.  Thank you! 

PLEASE REMEMBER: 
• If you’re sick, please join us online from home while you’re not feeling well and we’ll look 

forward to seeing you again in person when you’re better. 
• Our 11:00am Sunday service is recorded and broadcast over the internet each week for 

those who are unable to attend in person. 

Sunday, May 19, 2024  |  8:30 & 11:00am  |  (11:00am livestream) 

New Life 
 

PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH - PCA 

To Know Christ and to Make Him Known 

http://facebook.com/newlifeglenside
https://www.facebook.com/NewLifeNurserySchool


ANNOUNCEMENTS 
New in AdultEd:   
PEACE PURSUIT: A Practical Way Toward Biblical Peacemaking 
Sundays May 19 – June 23, 9:50am in the Library (lecture side) 
Do you have unresolved relational conflict and struggle to know how to resolve?  
In this six week class, we will explore with guided discussions the why and how 
of biblical peacemaking through Peace Pursuit.  Peace Pursuit gives you clarity 
and confidence in making decisions toward appropriate confession, forgiveness, 
and, ultimately, resolving conflict.   
 
SeniorLife POTLUCK LUNCHEON—Today after the second service  
If you’re age 55+, bring some food to share and enjoy lunch together!   Heather Rice, 
Executive Director of Whosoever Gospel Mission, will be here to tell us about the 
work of the mission and will lead us in a hymn sing.  See Peggy McManus to offer 
your help setting up or cleaning up. 
 
GOODBYE, GROVES FAMILY—Sunday, May 26 
After 45 years in Glenside, the Groves(es) are moving north.  Stop by The Gallery 
right after the second service to say farewell to Alden & Taylor and the boys, as 
well as Libbie, as they all prepare to move to New England.  Light finger foods will 
be provided.  Come and share what the Groves family has meant to you and to 
New Life Church.  Let's send them on their way with words of blessing.  If you can 
help with set-up or clean-up, please contact Nicholas Black at 
nblacknewlifeglenside@gmail.com.   
 
RED CROSS BLOOD DRIVE—Monday, June 17, 2:00-7:00pm 
Our next blood drive is just around the corner.  Sign up online at 
www.redcrossblood.org using the sponsor code “NLP Glenside.” Questions? 
Contact Cara Ternes. 
 
“KIDS IN MOTION” SUMMER CAMP—August 5-9 
Don’t forget—Kids in Motion is happening this summer here at New Life 
Glenside!  Space is limited, so sign your kids up now to ensure your spot.  
Financial aid is available as well.  Sign up at www.newlifeglenside.com.  Contact 
Bea Galloway at nlgkidslife@gmail.com with questions. 
 
SeniorLife TRIP TO SIGHT & SOUND THIS NOVEMBER 
$90/ticket.  We are trying to determine how many tickets we need to purchase 
before we give an exact date.  If you want to go, please do not wait; contact Barb 
Oelschlegel by June 1.  If you have other questions, please contact Barb.   
 

Save the Date—NEW LIFE CAMPING WEEKEND—August 9-11 
How would you like to go camping together with your church family?  Plans are 
underway for an all-church camping trip to Lizard Creek Campground in 
Lehighton, PA!  There are rental cabins and RVs, and places for tents and 
campers.  Fishing, playground, pool, hiking trails, group activities, worship, 
more!  Interested?  Let Barb Oelschlegel know a.s.a.p.   
 
Save the Date—SPECIAL EVENT FEATURING PAUL MILLER 
Sunday, August 25, 6:00-8:30pm 
Reflections on the Origins and Development of New Life and Sonship 
Don’t miss this New Life 50th Anniversary retrospective!  Get it on your calendar! 
 
Save the Date—MEN’S RETREAT—November 15-17 
Men, plan now to join us at Camp Conquest in Denver, PA (Lancaster County)!  
More information will be coming soon. 
 

HELP WANTED 

KidsLife VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! 
KidsLife is in need of volunteers - Sundays during the 8:30am service.  If you love 
children and babies, please contact Bea at nlgkidslife@gmail.com to learn more 
about serving in our BabyLife, Preschool, and K-5th grade programs. Experience 
is NOT required!   
 
MEAL MAKERS NEEDED 
The Meals Ministry is in need of additional people who can provide meals for 
those in our congregation who’ve welcomed a new baby, suffered an illness or a 
death in the family, etc.  If interested or if you have questions, please email 
newlifemeals@gmail.com. 
 
NEEDED: LANDSCAPING EQUIPMENT 
The church is in need of a lawnmower, weed whacker, and blower in good 
working condition.  If you can donate any of these items, please contact Ed 
Spector at espector@newlifeglenside.com. 
 

THANK YOU 
A special thank you to those who volunteered to help with the Post Office Food 
Drive last week.  We received a lot of food donations from two Post Offices, so 
the many hands that helped is greatly appreciated.  Thank you!! 

ROOMS FOR PARENTS AND THEIR CHILDREN 
New Mothers’ Room—for Moms with young babies (those who are still nursing or 
taking regular bottles).  Exit the rear doors of the Sanctuary and turn right.  There is a 
changing table in there as well.  Please knock before entering.  
Family Room— for Dads with babies or parents who want to continue to practice sitting 
through the service with their children.  Head down the stairs and turn right.  

New Life wants everyone to participate to the best of their abilities in our Sunday 
morning worship!  If you require help with any special needs, please let us know how we 
can support and accommodate them so that you can be fully embraced and enfolded 
into our church family.  Direct any questions or concerns to ablelife.nlg@gmail.com. 

mailto:nblacknewlifeglenside@gmail.com
mailto:Ablelife.nlg@gmail.com

